
I am writing to let you know that I oppose SB 52.  It unfairly places more restrictions on renewable 
energy projects in Ohio than exist for other forms of energy.  We need to support the exploration 
and development of clean, sustainable energy sources in Ohio, and SB 52 would greatly limit that 
progress.  
 
David Prochazka—  
Summit County  
  
davidproz@hotmail.com  
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